
 

 

To: NJSIAA Program Review Committee 

 

From: Colleen Maguire, Executive Director 

 

Date: May 3, 2024 
 

RE: B Wrestling District – Region Realignment 

 

The boys wrestling realignment committee met on April 29, 2024, to review the current rating 

criteria and the 2023 – 2024 season results.   

 

The committee has one recommendation which is to change the previously approved rating 

criteria from a 60% team power point/40% returning state wrestle back round 1 participant split 

to a 50% team power point/50% returning state wrestle back round 1 participant split.  The 

committee believes that increasing the percentage assigned to returning state wrestle back round 

1 participants will continue to improve the quality of the rankings used when aligning the 

Districts/Regions. 

 

There are no other changes to the previously approved realignment plan.  Upon approval of the 

change to the rating criteria, the committee will finalize the realignment for the 2024-2025 

school year and have it available for member schools no later than June 1, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


